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DUPAGE WATER COMMISSION HIRES  
NEW GENERAL MANAGER 

 
 
Chairman James F. Zay of the DuPage Water Commission announced the hiring 
of John F. Spatz, Jr as its new General Manager.  Mr. Spatz served as 
Commissioner in the Department of Water Management for the City of Chicago 
and brings over 25 years of solid knowledge and experience in the water 
industry. 
 
Mr. Spatz holds a Bachelor of Science Degree in Mechanical Engineering from 
the University of Illinois, at Chicago and holds a Class A Public Water Supply 
License.  Mr. Spatz is a member of various Boards and organizations including 
the American Water Works Association, Association of Metropolitan Water 
Agencies, the Water Research Foundation, and the American Public Works 
Association. 
 
The DuPage Water Commission Board is confident that Mr. Spatz will provide 
the leadership necessary to get the agency back on track.  
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